
 

 

    

  

 

Notice  

 

Subject: Continuation of Classes During Summer Recess (29th May to 30th June, 

2025) 

 

This is to bring to the attention of all concerned that as per the advisory issued by the 

University of Calcutta (Ref. No. R/227/25, dated 27.05.2025), departments are requested 

to arrange for regular classes during the summer recess period from 29th May to 30th 

June, 2025.  

In view of this, Departments are hereby instructed to schedule and conduct necessary 

classes for Semester II and Semester IV students to ensure timely completion of the 

syllabus. 

All faculty members and students are requested to cooperate accordingly. 
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